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members of the Board, the late Messrs. Robert Wilkes 
and John Paterson. Mr. Wilkes took a lively interest 
in the charities of the city, and in none more than in 
this House. Mr. Paterson, as a member of the Board, 
represented a third generation, his father and grand­
father having formerly been managers of the Institution.

The Managers may refer also to the resignation by 
Mr. Henry Rowsell, (in consequence of age and in­
firmity), of the office of Treasurer. With one excep­
tion, Mr. Rowsell is the only surviving representative 
of a meeting held on the 15th of November, 1837, on 
which occasion was established the corporation now 
known as the “ House of Industry.”

The usual returns from the Treasurer, Medical 
Officer, and Superintendent are herewith submitted.

The Managers have much pleasure in acknowledging 
the faithful and efficient services of the Superintendent 
and Matron, Mr. and Mrs. Duckett.

All which is respectfully submitted.

W. J. Macdonell,
Secretary.

A. J. Broughall,
Chairman.

Toronto, January, 1881.


